


As a long term resident of the area I have often heard about proposals to offload the waste of the 
city into the west because, when I moved there, it was largely uninhabited. It is no longer largely 
uninhabited. Clearly you would know it is part of the fastest growing residential areas around 
Sydney. I suggest your proposal for this waste incinerator is totally unacceptable to we residents 
of western Sydney. I respectfully request that you reconsider your proposal to a more suitable, 
less populated location. 
Thank you and Regards. 

 




